
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

hen Girl Scouts sell Girl Scout Cookies, they are also earning credit that can be 
used toward summer program fees. Each box sold represents a 20¢ credit to be applied 
for summer camp or destinations (40¢ for certain resident programs).  

 

In the spirit of Girl Scout sisterhood, a girl may also choose to transfer her cookie credit 
to another Girl Scout.  This is an individual girl-and-family decision, one that lets even 
more girls benefit from the opportunities of a summer experience. A girl may only 
receive transfers from one other Girl Scout, outside the family.  She may also receive 
cookie credits from a sibling if she is not attending camp. A transfer form is in each girl’s 
cookie packet and in the 2013 summer camp brochure.  The form can be duplicated.  
The form must be received at GSRI by April 29th.  (Girls and their parents can fill the 
forms out as soon as the girls participate in the cookie sale.  It’s not necessary to know 
the exact amount of cookie credit to transfer it.)  
 

All cookie credit supports Girl Scouting in our Council.  Credit that isn’t used for summer 
camp or destinations supports Girl Scout activities, equipment, and property maintenance.  
Thank you for caring and sharing – and for returning the transfer form by April 29th   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Please Note: 

It is important that these are received at the council office in 
time to insure proper billing for camp! 

 
It is not necessary to return the Cookie Credit Certificate that 

your child receives to use camp cookie credit. 
 

 

Please Also Note: 
If your Daughter’s Troop is taking the Older Girl 

Proceeds, rather than Incentives, your child will not 

be able to participate in the Cookie Credit Program. 


